
 

 
 
Extension of Household Support Fund (October 2022 – March 2023) 
 
The Household Support Fund (HSF) grant funding has been provided to the Council 
by the Department for Work and Pensions twice already to cover the periods 
October 2021 to March 2022, and April 2022 to September 2022. The funding has 
been further extended to cover the autumn and winter period up to 31 March 2023. 
The additional £5.4m Household Support Fund will complement the existing financial 
support measures available, including those from the Derbyshire Discretionary Fund. 
  
The funding includes: 

 Household Support Fund Grants £1.31m 
 Grocery support voucher – available from January 2023 
 Housing and Homelessness prevention support provided by local district and 

borough councils £0.9m 
 Pensioners and Adult Social Care clients £1.694m 

  
For more information on who is eligible and how to apply see the attached 
document or visit the Council’s website 
at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/householdsupportfund 
 

https://www.linkscvs.org.uk/Handlers/Download.ashx?IDMF=56bb6296-562f-4624-8c1c-9273d616dea3
https://www.linkscvs.org.uk/Handlers/Download.ashx?IDMF=56bb6296-562f-4624-8c1c-9273d616dea3

